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8th Grade SEOP’s are coming! 
 
January 3, 2012 
  
You are invited to attend your student’s SEOP. The counselors at Vista Heights 
Middle School will be conducting Student Educational Occupational Plans 
(SEOP’s) with 8th grade students from January 24th to February 2nd during your 
student’s History class.  This meeting between parent, student, and counselor is 
a great opportunity to review your student’s progress plan for success in middle 
school and beyond. Experience has shown that parental involvement is very 
important and we ask that you attend this meeting.  
 
We will meet in the media center for the entire class period.  The first 15-20 
minutes will be a group SEOP.  During that part of the SEOP we will review the 
high school requirements and other valuable information.  After the group SEOP, 
we will then break up for each student’s individual SEOP where you will meet 
with a counselor or other professional.  During the individual SEOP we will go 
over current grades, career options, other valuable information, and answer any 
other questions you may have.   
  
Thank you for supporting your child with their SEOP.  If you have any questions, 
please feel free to call or send an email to Janet Leth.   
  
Janet Leth 
Counseling Secretary 
801-610-8771 
jleth@alpinedistrict.org  
  

 

The appointment time for your student is as follows: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*If your student makes any schedule changes for 2nd 
semester it could potentially change the date and time of 
your appointment. Please contact Janet for new date and 
time if this occurs. 


